
 

Dear sir/madam,

Regarding the proposed amendments to the Preservatives in Food Regulation, 
I appreciate the good update and effort by the government to further 
enhance food safety.

I have the following suggestion for your further consideration :

Since multivitamins products are de-regulated from drug, food standards is 
applicable to this kind of product so it will be great if this product 
category could be included in this update. As I can see in Codex, there are 
preservatives standards applied to this category (i.e. 13.6) called “food 
supplements” which includes vitamins, minerals supplements in unit dose 
forms such as capsules, tablets, powders, solutions, etc. where national 
jurisdictions regulate these products as food. 

As a result, if this update will cover the above product category. it will 
be beneficial to the consumer, industry and authories from the safety and 
surveillance perspective.

Thank you very much for your kind attention.

Kind Regards,

Mr. Lee


